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Fisher Phillips Attorneys Discuss WARN and Cal-WARN Notice
Requirements
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In a bylined article published in SHRM, Jason Geller and Janelle Nunez discuss the notice

requirements under both the federal Worker Adjustment and Retraining Notification (WARN) Act

and the California WARN (Cal-WARN) Act.

To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).
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